123 MyAddress
MyCity, KS 66XXX
March 7, 2002

Mr. Joseph Compaq, Director of Consulting Services

Compaq Computer Corporation

305 S. Rockrimmon Blvd.

Colorado Springs, CO 80919-2304

Dear Mr. Compaq:

Thank you for inviting me to your offices last Tuesday and taking the time to introduce me to the members of the Consulting Services team.

As a person with experience in Compaq storage products, I can appreciate the opportunities that are available through your organization. I also was very impressed with the upcoming products that you introduced to me in the technology labs, and am confident that they will help Compaq remain a leader in the storage industry.

I am convinced that Compaq would be great place to work and look forward to joining your staff.

Sincerely,

Thomas Heffron

